From: Donahue, Laura

To: Deep Geologic Repository Project/ Projet de stockage de déchets radioactifs[CEAA\ACEE]
Subject: Opposition to location of nuclear waste site

Date: March 7, 2017 7:01:09 PM

Hello,

My name is Laura Donahue and | am a medical student at the University of Michigan in Ann
Arbor, Michigan. | am writing in opposition to the location of the "Deep Geologic
Repository Project for Low and Intermediate Level Radioactive Waste," due to its proximity
to Lake Huron. As someone from "The Great Lakes State,” | treasure safety of my drinking
water and the ecological wellbeing of the Great Lakes, which is why | am requesting the
relocation of the geologic repository to an area further from the Great Lakes and their
tributaries to reduce the risk of contamination.

Thank you,
Laura Donahue

Laura Donahue
<personal information removed>
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Electronic Mail is not secure, may not be read every day, and should not be used for
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